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Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

 
I support the Yellow Wood Solar project. The property owner's rights should be considered above all
else. There is so much misinformation floating around causing opposition. I implore you to make a
decision on facts and not conjecture. The thousands it will generate for taxes for communities alone
should be a forerunner in the decision.
 

Sincerely,
Don Young

721 Hill Rd
Martinsville, OH 45146
United States
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